
 

 

Dear colleagues, 
 
in the name of the Czech Small Animal Veterinary Association (CSAVA) it is a great pleasure to 
invite you to our XXV. Annual Conference held 29th September – 1st October 2017.  
 
Last year the association changed dramatically the concept of its annual meetings and was 
honored with much positive response from the audience. We had more than 430 participants 
from Czechia, Slovakia and surrounding countries. We are very optimistic to offer again our 
colleagues from the surrounding countries a very attractive scientific program. Again, the 
conference venue will be in Brno (in the expo area BVV). Brno is easily reachable from Austria, 
Slovakia, Hungary as well as from Poland.  
All foreign speakers will have their lectures in English. That means at least three streams both 
days in English, including the nursing sessions!  
 
We have invited real opinion makers in their field from five countries: 
 
Priv. Doc. Thomas Flegel (D)- neurology 
Dr. Claudio Bussadori (IT) – cardiology 
Prof. Eberhard Ludewig (AT) – imaging 
Prof. Sibylle Kneissl (AT)- imaging 
Dr. Jeniffer Ogeer (CND)- urology 
Dr. Alex German (UK) – gastroenterology 
Dr. Niko Pantchev (D) - vector diseases 
Dr. Massimo Petazzoni (IT) - orthopedic surgery 
Dr. Gian Luca Rovesti (IT) - orthopedic surgery 
Dr. Zuzana Svobodová (CZ) - laboratory diagnostics 
Carly Thorton, MSc (UK) – nursing 
Sarah Rebecca Vivian, MSc (UK) - nursing 
Dr. Richard Minárik (CZ) – stomatology/nursing 
Dr. Vladěna Štrossová (CZ) - stomatology/nursing 
Dr. Lubomír Sojka (CZ) – acupuncture  
 



 

 

We expect to offer a large and attractive industry exhibition as last year. Three pre-congress 
courses will be held on Friday 29th. There will be as a pleasant social program with live music 
on Saturday night, where you can enjoy Czech beer, Moravian wine and our hospitality.  
So be a part of it and join our really international annual meeting in the Czech Republic! 
Enjoy the city of Brno, Czech culture and cuisine and if time the surrounding countryside 
known for its historical towns and excellent wineries. 
Registration is now open online in English (early bird registration running now) on: 
 
www.cavlmz.cz 
 
Here you can also find the full program in English. 
Dear colleagues, we are looking forward to meeting you in Brno! 
 
Jan Hnízdo, DVM       Miloš Urban, DVM 
Head of the organizing committee    CSAVA president  
 

http://www.cavlmz.cz/

